

Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 F TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900



August 17, 2022

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Lori Cruz, Bristol Christmas Festival Committee request use of Town

Property (December 10-11) and permission to serve/sell alcoholic

beverages for Bristol Christmas Festival weekend, December 10 and 11.

2022

Mr. Administrator:

Lt. Wozny has reviewed the petitioner's request and I agree with his recommendation. Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Kevin M. Lynch

Chief of Police

KML/RW

Attachments

TOWN COUNCIL

AUG 2 4 2022

MEETING

LUNCHUN SAME AS

LUNCHUN SAME

SAME

JAME



Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900



MEMORANDUM

TO

: CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH

DATE: 08-17-2022

VIA

: PROPER CHANNELS

FROM

: LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

LORI CRUZ, BRISTOL CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL

COMMITTEE-REQUEST USE OF TOWN

SUBJECT

: PROPERTY (DEC. 10-11) AND PERMISSION TO SERVE/SELL ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES FOR

BRISTOL CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL WEEKEND

Sir,

Lori Cruz from the Bristol Christmas Festival Committee is requesting the use of town property and the ability to serve/sell alcoholic beverages during this two-day event. A fully licensed vendor will be selling the alcohol with TIPS certified servers.

I spoke to Ms. Cruz regarding her request. This is a heavily attended event and further event planning will need to be completed to ensure the safety of pedestrians attending this event. The Police Department completed an after action after last year's event and further recommendations will be discussed during the planning stages of this event.

After reviewing this petition and speaking to Ms. Cruz, there is no known reason for denial of this permit provided that all laws and ordinances pertaining to this practice are followed.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny